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 Friday 7th February 2025   
Dear Parents,  
Another lovely week in school and only two more before half term! Please don’t forget that our last day is 
Thursday 20th February (Friday 21st February is a staff training day.)  
Mr Short is running a Forest School session next week (Wednesday 12th February) – Class 2 at 10.30am – 12pm 
and Early Years 1.30pm – 3pm. Please can you ensure that the children have their waterproof trousers, a 
warm coat, wellies and gloves in school. 
 

 
 
  Year 4 children taking part in yoga  
  last week. 
 

 
 
      

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

  Whitley Chapel C of E First School 

 

Please come along to our Ofsted 
Celebration! All welcome, Mums, 
Dads, Grandmas, Grandads etc. 
 
 

Please can we have 
donations of cakes for our 
celebration on Friday 14th 
February …. We are grateful 
for any types of cakes! 
 

 



 
Clubs next week ... 

Monday (3.30pm – 4.30pm) – Art Club with Miss Ord 

Tuesday (3.30pm – 4.30pm) – Multiskills 

Wednesday (3.30pm – 4.30pm) – Dance with Pip 

Thursday (3.30pm – 4.30pm) – Cookery with Miss Barnes 

 
Tuesday 11

th February – Safer Internet Day and as part of this the children will be taking 
part in a ‘Google Interland’ Assembly.  The assembly lasts around 30 minutes and has three 
interactive challenges to engage and challenge the children. 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! We will see you on Monday. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Hayward. 
 

 

 
Visit to Cogito Books  
 
On Thursday 27th March, we will be taking all of 
the children from school on a visit to Cogito 
Books in Hexham.  
The children will be involved in listening to and 
reading stories (more details to follow soon.)  
 

 
 

Good Luck to our football team who 
are off to The Queen Elizabeth High 
School to take part in a football 
tournament tonight! 
 
Thank you to Parents for transporting 
the children and to Miss Barnes for 
going along to help! 
 
We wish you all well! 
 

 


